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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Dundas Public School to provide new permanent classrooms to replace demountable 
buildings at the school.    

Site establishment from 7 July to 19 July 2025 
To prepare for the upgrade of Dundas Public School, site establishment will take place during the 
upcoming school holidays from Monday 7 July 2025 so there will be no disruptions to school 
operations. 

Site establishment will include:   

• installation of timber hoarding, temporary fencing, mesh and gates around the site to prevent 
public or school access and reduce disruption to the school community 

• locating site services for the upgrade  
• surveying the site  
 

All construction vehicles will access the site via the school carpark on Calder Street. There will be 
no street or footpath closures during the above work. Traffic control will be in place when trucks 
are entering and exiting the school. See the map on the next page for further details.    

The work to upgrade Dundas Public School is expected to start in August and finish by the mid 
2026. A notification will be distributed before construction begins. 

Working hours   
The work will take place between 7 am and 5 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am – 1 pm on Saturdays. 
No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays.   

Managing construction impacts   
Construction can be disruptive, and we thank you for your patience while we complete 
this important school upgrade project. We work closely with the construction contractor 
throughout the project to manage impacts on the school and local community.   

For more information about how we manage construction impacts on our projects, please scan the 
QR code or visit edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts.   
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Map showing location of site establishment work  
 

 

 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during business 
hours on the contact details below.   
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